
WEDNESDAY
OCT. 12 | 2 P.M.
WEST CAPITOL PARK

ALBANY, NY

SAVE OUR ACCESS, SAVE OUR LIVES
The New York State Department of Health (NYDOH) made a policy change
to their Medicaid Pharmacy Program that prevents Medicaid patients
from obtaining their oral medication through their physician dispensary. 

This forces patients to receive their oral cancer medication prescriptions
from a mail-order pharmacy – adversely affecting cancer patients' care by
delaying time to treatment initiation and promoting the practice of
unsafe management of highly complex oncology protocols by an outside
entity, not the oncologist.

RALLY TO SUPPORT
MEDICAID PARTICIPANTS' ACCESS TO

SAFE & TIMELY CANCER TREATMENT 

CAN'T MAKE THE RALLY?
CONTACT YOUR LOCAL REPRESENTATIVE TO
PROTECT ACCESS TO CANCER TREATMENT

SCAN TO RSVP

VISIT SAVEOURACCESSNY.ORG TO LEARN MORE

JOIN US ON OCT 12
LET'S MAKE OUR VOICES HEARD


